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California recently published updated guidance for veterinarians on sales 
and use tax. The guidance uses plain-language examples to illustrate 
when sales tax does and does not apply to a veterinarian's provision of 
medicines, drugs, other products, and x-rays. The guidance is available 
here.

In our experience, veterinary hospitals and other pet care businesses face 
unique challenges in complying with sales and use taxes. Holland & Hart's 
team of industry-focused, state and local tax attorneys provide practical 
guidance and solutions to address with these issues in the context of 
disputes with taxing authorities, ongoing business operations, or the 
purchase or sale of a business.

This publication is designed to provide general information on pertinent 
legal topics. The statements made are provided for educational purposes 
only. They do not constitute legal or financial advice nor do they 
necessarily reflect the views of Holland & Hart LLP or any of its attorneys 
other than the author(s). This publication is not intended to create an 
attorney-client relationship between you and Holland & Hart LLP. 
Substantive changes in the law subsequent to the date of this publication 
might affect the analysis or commentary. Similarly, the analysis may differ 
depending on the jurisdiction or circumstances. If you have specific 
questions as to the application of the law to your activities, you should 
seek the advice of your legal counsel.
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